
April 14, 2021 

Filed Via Web Portal 

Mark L. Johnson, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, Washington  98503 

Re: Puget Sound Energy’s Collaborative on Wind Forecasts for Rate Making 
Dockets UE-190529 and UG-190530 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

In Puget Sound Energy’s (“PSE”) 2019 general rate case, the Washington Utilities and 
Transportation (“Commission”) ordered PSE to hold collaborative discussions with Commission 
Staff (“Staff”) regarding energy production from PSE’s wind generation resources.   

PSE held a series of workshops with two members of Staff. These meetings were held virtually 
on January 20, February 10, March 17, and March 26, 2021.   

Enclosed is PSE’s confidential summary and conclusion of the collaboration. 

Pursuant to WAC 480-07-160(5), documents in this filing are designated as confidential under 
the protective order in this case because they contain proprietary information and the release of 
this information would cause a competitive harm to PSE if released.    

Please contact Janet Phelps at (425) 456-2304 or janet.phelps@pse.com for additional 
information or questions regarding this filing.  

Sincerely, 

/s/ Susan Free 

Susan E. Free 
Director of Revenue Requirements and Regulatory Compliance 
Puget Sound Energy 
PO Box 97034, EST-07W / Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
425-456-2105 / susan.free@pse.com

Attachments:   PSE Wind Collaborative Summary (C) 
PSE Wind Collaborative Summary (R) 
Certificate of Service 
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